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Dear Neighbors,

As we begin the month of August, we approach the opening of schools
across Broward County.  Community events that celebrate education
and children are wonderful expressions of civic pride, and I look
forward to supporting the incredible work you all do for the community.

I will be hosting an Education Forum later this month with State
Representative Daryl Campbell and School Board Member Dr. Jeff
Holness, please join us and share your valued experience and
dialogue. 

Finally, I am so proud to share with you more Budget Briefs from
Tallahassee. Our District 32 will still receive approximately $5 million in
state funding for critical programs and projects.

 

Sincerely,

SENATE DISTRICT 32 BUDGET BRIEF 

This session, I proudly fought for funding to support programs
that uplift District 32, securing over $4.3 million for our
community. One of those incredible programs is Forever Family®,
which received $602,550 to continue their vital work in child abuse
prevention, foster care, and adoption awareness.

 

Grateful for all they do to protect and support our most vulnerable
children. #ForeverFamily #District32

Continuing District 32's Budget Brief, Fellowship Recovery
Housing Support Program for the Unhoused has been awarded
$300,000 in the Florida State Budget. This program means a great
deal to me because I’ve seen firsthand how stable, recovery-
focused housing can change and save lives. This funding is more
than a line item; it’s hope, dignity, and a fresh start for people who
need it most. Thank you to everyone who believed in this vision.
To my District 32, we did it, and we’re just getting started.
#District32

This means so much for our community. I’m proud to share that
$150,000 has been secured in the State Budget for the Lauderdale
Lakes Alzheimer's Care Center and Senior Services Expansion in
District 32. This funding will help expand critical services, bring
more resources to our seniors, and ensure they’re cared for with
the dignity and support they deserve. To everyone who worked to
make this possible, thank you! Our elders are the soul of this
community, and this investment is a powerful step forward!
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SAVE THE DATE-DISTRICT EVENTS IN AUGUST

I had a great time at the Florida PTA 2025 Leadership Conference.
It was a delight to give perspective on PTAs enhancing
relationships with Principals and Teachers. I also expressed the
necessity of understanding School Districts budgets and the
State’s Education Budget.

While in Ghana, my staff joined the fine volunteers at the United
Way for their annual Backpack Giveaway where families received
needed supplies for the upcoming start of the school year.

On July 19th, we attended an important initiative that focuses on
workforce training, small business development, economic policy
recommendations, and community engagement.

The Summit is geared towards revitalizing the Sistrunk corridor in
a sustainable manner. The main objective is to address top
community concerns enabling the city to work with all
stakeholders to develop a robust economic revitalization plan
focused building a strong workforce, increasing access to capital
for small businesses, and development a pathway for sustainable
economic growth.

It was a delight to serve as a co-panelist with Dr. Linda Ann Amica-
Roberts today for the Jack and Jill Workshop Learned Legacy:
Navigating the Education System-UPDATE Workshop!

I had a great time serving as the keynote speaker for the Sunrise
School of Nursing 2024-2025 Graduation this afternoon. I am so
grateful for the invitation Gessy Beauzil, Director of Nursing.

Congratulations to Walker Chiropractic on another successful
Family Fun Day and your 11 year anniversary! I just love the way
my Chiropractor supports the community!

Happy Birthday Soror Maude Storr!!

Today, we celebrate not just a milestone, but a legacy. 100 years of
strength, grace, wisdom, and grit. A full century of stories,
laughter, and lessons. From a world that looked very different to
the one we live in now, you’ve been a steady light—shining
through change, challenge, and triumph.

Celebrating Maude Storr 100th Birthday today Zeta Rho Omega
Style plus our District County Commissioner Robert McKenzie.

BROWARD CHILDREN'S COMMUNITY RESOURCES

The Broward AWARE!
Protecting Our Children Campaign

Theme: Protect Our Future, Listen With Love

The Broward AWARE! campaign, spearheaded by the Children’s Services
Council of Broward County, is a comprehensive awareness initiative
designed to promote child safety and wellbeing in Broward County. This
campaign encompasses a broad range of media to ensure that families,
educators, law enforcement, and other stakeholders in Broward County
have access to and share resources that enable children to safely achieve
their full potential. It focuses on preventing child abuse and neglect and
includes various activities and events that support this cause.

One of the key components of the Broward AWARE! campaign is the
coordination of activities and events that emphasize resources aimed at
preventing child abuse and neglect. This includes a “Pinwheel for
Prevention” themed activity, which is part of the Child Abuse Prevention
Month observed in April​​​​.

In addition to these activities, the campaign is known for its annual Family
Fun and Resource Fair. This event, held in partnership with a multitude of
community organizations, offers a platform for families to engage in fun
activities while accessing valuable resources related to child safety and
abuse prevention. The fair is part of the broader efforts to recognize and
support Child Abuse Prevention Month.

Overall, the Broward AWARE! campaign represents a collaborative effort
to protect children in Broward County, utilizing a variety of media and
community events to spread awareness and provide resources for child
abuse and neglect prevention.

 

https://www.cscbroward.org/news/broward-aware/
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